From: Louie Carignan

To: Julia Klein
Subject: Leslie st
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 8:15:18 AM

Hi Julia a while back you were helping us with changing the zoning on our street. |
understand that the area around the Hayward park train station has been picked for
additional study. Mark Hudak submitted letters from the owners on our side of Leslie stating
our case. Could you please forward the letters to the appropriate people handling the
review. | would also like the opportunity to speak at an upcoming meeting to get my
request on record as well. If there is such a upcoming meeting please let me know. I'm sure
your very busy with all of this but any help is much appreciated. Thank you.

Alexander "Louie" Carignan
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